
 

       
 
 
 
 
     REMEMBER:  SCHOOL STARTS AT 08:50 AND 
        THE CLASS REGISTERS CLOSE AT 09:00 
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Dear Families 

We are now into the final half term of the school year, which is traditionally very busy, although we 
usually manage to fit everything in! 

Since coming back from the Easter break, we have been able to welcome families into school for some 
lovely class assemblies.  Woburn class shared their learning from the Land Ahoy topic, which included  
some great seaside photos of the children with their families.  Belmont class took us back to the days 
of Shakespeare, entertaining us with some confident acting of Romeo and Juliet, as well as performing 
the plot in song.  There was a scientific theme for the Missenden and Melrose class assemblies, with 
amazing facts about volcanoes.  Thank you to all families who were able to attend. 

Important Dates 

The children’s annual reports will be coming home on Wednesday 6th July, 
and the children will spend some time with their new teachers the following 
day.  We will have a drop-in session for parents the following week after 
school on Tuesday 12th July, to meet your child’s new teacher, or discuss any 
aspects of the annual report with their existing teacher. 

We are looking forward to the whole school Sports Day + picnic on Wednes-
day 20th July.  Then there is the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly on the last day of 
term, Thursday 21st July.  It will be emotional... 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Mrs Sophie Good 

Headteacher 

We said sad goodbyes to one of our 
Teaching Assistants, Miss Lee this 
month.  After more than a decade 
of service to  Abbeys, she has 
moved to a school closer to her 
home.  We wish her all the best, 
but we will miss her! 

We are busy preparing for the West 
Bletchley Carnival on Saturday 9th 
July.  Children from Key Stage 2 
have been working hard on our 
float, and we would love to include 
as many as possible on the day to 
be part of the parade.  Look out 
for further details coming home 
separately.   

We would also welcome a few   
parent volunteers if you would like 
to take part in this memorable 
event in the Platinum Jubilee Year 
with your child! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who have donated 
school uniform to the Exchange we 
are currently setting up.  Any further 
donations would be very welcome. 

  

Click here for the  latest Diary Dates                                                                                                                   

I haven’t seen as many children in 
sun hats as I was hoping to out on 
the playground in this mornings this 
week.  They should be wearing one 
outside in the 
hot weather, and 
come in with 
some sunscreen 
on too, thanks! 
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